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COMMITTEE REPORT and GENERAL NEWS 
 

Well folks back at it for 2020. Few tweaks to the committee but essentially the same core, all good.  

Pirtek SuperNight 

A special meeting was called for last Tuesday  Feb 17th to review the costing etc for the 2019 Pirtek SuperNight.  

The is committee agreed that the event was not a burden to the club and therefore provided that the sanction fees are 

not increased and the contract is sound we will recommend that the club accepts the upcoming offer. 

Our immediate past 2019 secretary who was instrumental in the 2019  negotiations is the club contact for   

V8 supercars again for this year, many thanks for stepping up Randle. 

The Committee plan to meet again Wednesday March 11, at which time we can hopefully conclude the contract. 

To reduce the burden on the likely entry fee the committee will be making an extra effort to attract some serious spon-

sorship to defray this cost. 

We are also proposing to Motorsports Australia that in addition to increasing the grid density for this event we are ask-

ing for dispensation to carry additional multiple sponsor signage so again we can reduce the individual entry cost, thus 

attracting additional competitors, greater sponsor exposure. 

WA Season 

We have prepared a 2020 Calendar listing all the Motorsports  Australia championship rounds as well as regularity 

events that cater for Historic Touring Cars. This is now on our website. http://www.wahistorictouringcars.com.au/wp-

content/uploads/2020/02/Calendar.pdf  

The first event is a two day meet, Feb 29 – Mar 01 and is a State Champ round. Wanneroo Raceway 

AHTCA 

The old AHTCA has done a Lazarus and is active again. Still yet to state it’s mission but all state clubs have a  

representation. Martin Dennis is ours. Hopefully they can be of help with parts substitution, reliability enhancement ar-

guments with Motorsports Australia and perhaps even become a series co-ordinator so all the major events don’t occur 

over a short span. Contact Martin with issues / suggestions etc. 

Group ND 

This is just a handle for all interested people and parties with positive and negative thoughts on extending Group N. 

There is a very well managed Face Book page available for those who wish to participate. Obvious job for the AHTCA, 

methinks. 

Home Base 

Some unfinished business from 2019 was to find and establish a ‘Home’ for the WAHTC. Bar, couple of hoists, spare part 

depository, club room etc. Well there is some light in as much as there is an unused public building in Midland that just 

may be available, more later. 

Member Profiles 

In addition to having the public photograph of your car on our web page, Bren, as in slow black Cortina, is going to 

drive you all crazy until you prepare a profile of you and your ride/s for our web page and for Vaughn to refer to when 

he is calling the shots. 

Gillie ‘n Boots – Photography 

Our erstwhile friend and ally Gillie will be in attendance at Round 1 to take care of any requirements you may have. 

Many thanks for their tireless work. 

MUZZ 




